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Join us to welcome and engage new non-local students!

The Weeks of Welcome (WoW) programme provides a platform for student groups to promote their own initiated activities with the
aim to engage new non-local students.

If your student group/society would like to organise such activities as part of the University initiative to welcome and engage the
new non-local students at the start of the second semester (mid-Jan to end of Feb), you are welcome to contact CEDARS — Campus
Life Section at cedars@hku.hk by 18 January 2023 (Wednesday).
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